
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

November 5, 2013 

 

Distribution: All participating providers impacted by the information in this Bulletin                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Bulletin P31-13 

 

Mental Health Targeted Case Management services  
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) received notification from the Minnesota 

Department of Human Services that Mental Health Targeted Case Management services that providers submitted to 

DHS directly have been erroneously allowed to pay as Fee for Service (FFS) for Minnesota Health Care Programs 

(MHCP) members. 

   

Only claims that providers submitted directly to DHS for dates of service January 1, 2013, through June 21, 2013 are 

impacted. The specific procedure codes impacted are T1017 and T2023, with an HE procedure modifier. Providers will 

need to rebill the services to Blue Cross by December 31, 2013. Blue Cross will make an exception for these particular 

claims and will waive the timely filing guidelines to receive these claim submissions. However, all claims must be 

submitted no later than December 31, 2013. Any claims received past that date will be rejected for lack of timely filing.  

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

             

 

 


